 The Broach School

The Broach School was started in 1973 to meet the ever-increasing need for quality personalized instruction. The school was founded to help students who were getting lost in overcrowded classrooms and to gain the close personal attention of their teachers. Today The Broach School is continuing to reach new heights by helping students overcome various learning challenges and to gain self-esteem and confidence in the classroom.

At The Broach School, we believe in Quality Education in Quality Schools, and every student will succeed given the right kind of instruction. Our personal approach to teaching allows each student to learn in his or her own way, at his or her own pace

The Broach School models the one-room schoolhouse method of early American education. Each course is designed to take students from a point of weakness to a point of strength. Students are taught in small groups to ensure every student can proceed at his or her own pace without losing the value of a shared classroom experience. 

The Broach School has a hands-on, active learning approach that includes field trips, speakers and special projects. Assignments are generally completed at school, eliminating parent frustration in supervising homework, although students are encouraged to read, study and complete unfinished work at home.

The Broach School is a Private, Non Profit, K-12 Special Educational School approved for the McKay Scholarship for Students with Disabilities and the Step Up For Students Scholarships on the Free or Reduced Lunch Program. Personalized instruction in a small Campus, small classroom setting for students with (SLD) Specific Learning Disabilities, Autism and Low Income Families.

[bookmark: _GoBack]More information may be found at the school’s website: https://www.ces-schools.net/broach-schools/locations/zephyrhills/.



